
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 1/24/2018 1:00:30 PM
Subject: College and University candidates

Attachments: 2-6-18 election.pdf

Members of the General Assembly:
 
The College/University Screening Commission has received written notification of the 
withdrawal of the following MUSC candidate:
 
Medical University of South Carolina
7th Congressional District - Medical Seat -- Gerald E. Harmon, Georgetown
 
An updated list of candidates running for election on Wednesday, February 6, 2018.
 
Thank you.
Martha Casto
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